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Scott County Health Dept to Offer COVID-19 Tests

The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services and the Missouri National Guard,
in conjunction with the Scott County Health Department and SEMO-Sikeston, will
perform drive-through testing for COVID-19 on Monday, June 8th, 7 AM - 3 PM.

Testing will be done in the SEMO-Sikeston parking lot and REGISTRATION IS
REQUIRED.

At this time, they do not have the link set up to register.

As soon as it is available, an event will be posted on the Scott County Health Dept
Facebook page with a link to register for this testing.

This testing is available to anyone, regardless of which county you live in. You do not
have to be showing symptoms in order to be tested. You are not required to self-isolate
due to being tested, unless you receive a positive test.
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